
Gambling Reform Committee 
19 March 2013 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am glad to see your committee is going to do something about the promoting of gambling 
during the NRL games. 
 
It is an absolute disgrace that this is allowed as if to normalise the habit. 
 
I don’t see why families should be subjected to this when they are trying to watch a game. 
 
If this is allowed next thing Tom Waterhouse will be smoking a cigarette and drinking a beer 
while promoting his habit! 
 
Please put an end to this. It’s just not right! 
 
The poll in the Sydney Morning Herald today has 84% in favour of NEVER allowing gambling 
odds during Sports matches in case you are unaware of public opinion. 
 
Regards 
 
Kevin Dennehy 
 


